

Dear Friends,

The past few months have been crazy. We have gone pretty much non-stop. We had a wonderful Christmas with our eldest daughter, Yvonne, and her family in Tennessee. Then two days after Christmas we drove to Ohio and spend 2 days helping our youngest daughter, Melanie, and her husband Michael hang drywall in their new house. We drove back to Florida Dec 30<sup>th</sup>, then on the 10<sup>th</sup> of January we flew back up to Tennessee to attend our granddaughter, Sierra's wedding. We were disappointed that our third daughter, Coralee, and her family would not be with us. Oftentimes ministry oversees didn't allow us to be a part of these special family gettogethers. Little did we know the grand surprise the kids had awaiting us. Our second daughter, Michelle, gets great delight in planning and pulling off special surprises. As we came down the escalator at the Knoxville airport Coralee popped out from behind a post to give us the grandest Christmas gift ever. Jason flew her home, so she could join us for the wedding celebrations. While we only had a couple of days together we made the most of them and enjoyed being there with all four of our daughters. We were sad that Jason and the kids did not get to come with Coralee but we look forward to seeing all of them when they come on furlough this summer.





Yvonne, Michelle

Coralee, Melanie

Trey and Sierra Menard

We trust you too had a wonderful Christmas. We were blessed by the cards and notes we received from many of you. Many thanks again to all of you for your longtime partnership with us in ministry. As we look back at God's ongoing faithfulness we are blessed to see what he has done and blessed to see what he is continuing to do.

An ever-increasing number of churches that have been planted among formerly unreached peoples are growing and reaching out to plant other churches. This is the desired goal. Planting churches, that in turn plant churches. A few short years ago the Lord lead Ehtnos360 Aviation to take a huge step of faith. Provide flight to missionaries, both national and tribal based on what they can afford. To facilitate the opportunity, they launched a flight sponsorship program. Today they offer subsidize flights for the national/tribal churches. That is allowing the church to have and increased ability to expand into very remote areas and as a result the gospel continues to spread into formerly unreached people groups. The Lord is building His church. Check it out. Visit <a href="https://ethnos360.org/projects/missionary-flight-sponsorship">https://ethnos360.org/projects/missionary-flight-sponsorship</a>

One of the big goals this past year was to get a helicopter program set up in Brazil to help with the church planting efforts there. Many of you have prayed with us for this. As of the end of last year funding commitments were in place to see this become a reality. We are currently waiting for the Brazilian government to grant nonprofit status to NTM Brazil, so we can launch the program. We can't move forward until the nonprofit status is finalized. The last we heard it was to be finalized this month. Please pray with us to that end.

These are a few areas in which we covet your prayers as we move forward into this New Year. **Thank you** so much for your part in our lives and for the part you play in reaching unreached people with the gospel.

Love, Paul and Roz Wyton



Business/Finance (USA): Ethnos360 . 312 W. First Street . Sanford, FL 32771-1231
Business/Finance (Canada): Ethnos Canada . Box 707 . Durham, ON NOG 1R0
Home Address: Paul and Rosalind Wyton . 3165 Maltby Drive . Deltona, FL 32738
Paul's cell: 407-488-9617 . Roz's cell: 407-488-9618